
	
	
Options	for	school	education	in	The	Berwick	Partnership	
of	Schools:	Have	your	say		
	
Earlier	in	2016	the	Department	of	Education	and	Lifelong	Learning	at	Northumbria	
University	was	commissioned	to	undertake	an	independent	piece	of	research	
exploring	options	for	the	future	of	school	education	in	Berwick.	So	far	we	have	
mainly	spoken	to	staff	and	some	parents	in	some	schools.	Now	we	would	like	to	
open	the	research	up	to	parents	and	other	stakeholders	and	members	of	the	
community	to	ensure	we	hear	as	many	perspectives	as	possible.	To	do	this	we	are	
holding	three	informal	drop-in	sessions	where	we	would	very	much	like	anyone	with	
an	interest	in	schools	and	the	future	of	education	in	Berwick	to	come	and	share	their	
views	and	opinions.	We	are	particularly	keen	to	meet	parents	of	children	and	young	
people	currently	or	soon	to	be	at	school	in	Berwick.			

	
Details	of	the	three	informal	drop-in	sessions	are	as	follows:	

Drop-in	session	1	
Henry	Travers	Studio	at	The	Maltings,		
Eastern	Lane,	Berwick-upon-Tweed,	TD15	1AJ	
Thursday	16	June	2016	
2.30-5.30pm	

Drop-in	session	2	
Berwick	Middle	School		
Lovaine	Terrace,	Berwick	upon	Tweed,	TD15	1LA	
Wednesday	22	June	2016	
3.00-6.00pm	

Drop-in	session	3	
Lowick	First	School	
30	Main	St,	Lowick,	Berwick-upon-Tweed,	TD15	2UA	
Wednesday	29	June	2016	
2.30-5.00pm	
	
Please	drop	in	between	any	of	these	times	on	these	days	and	talk	to	us.	
	
If	you	cannot	attend	any	of	these	sessions,	we	would	be	very	keen	for	you	to	express	
your	views	by	completing	the	online	survey	at:		
https://northumbria.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/berwick-schools-and-education	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	the	drop-in	sessions	or	would	like	to	receive	a	hard	
copy	of	the	survey,	please	contact	the	research	lead,	Michael	Jopling,	at	
michael.jopling@northumbria.ac.uk.		


